M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Karen Byrd


Jesse Parks



Julia Piles



Tiffany Schussler

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
May 13, 2021
RE:
Bid Award and Revised BG-1 for Erpenbeck Elementary Roof,
BG #21-165
One Proposal was received with ACE Exteriors Roofing submitting the best proposal in the amount of $74,240.
The revised BG-1 and bid tabulation sheet will be attached for 
your approval.
I recommend the board approve the bid award and revised BG-1 for this project, as submitted.
